
Come along to our
Year 6 Open Evening
Thursday 18 September
4.30-7pm 

dixonsfa.com



We are looking forward to welcoming 
a new cohort of Year 7s into our 
school in 2026.
We know how important choosing a secondary 
school is for you and your child.

At Dixons Fazakerley, we’re dedicated to delivering 
an excellent education that broadens horizons and 
opens doors to a successful future.

As part of Dixons Academies Trust, a high-
performing trust nationally, we know what it takes to 
deliver exceptional outcomes for our students.

Our vibrant enrichment programme includes clubs 
like cooking, creative writing, chess, debate and 
sports; perfect for students with passions beyond 
the classroom.

We’d love to welcome you in and share more 
about our school, our curriculum, and the exciting 
opportunities we offer every student.

Please join us for our open event on:
Thursday 18 September, 4.30-7pm
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